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For Immediate Release       March 28, 2024 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Family Dollar Burglary Suspect 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is seeking assistance to identify the suspect pictured below in 
connection to a criminal mischief and burglary of two separate buildings that both occurred on March 22, 
2024, in Porter, TX. The suspect was first observed breaking the front door of the Dollar General located 
at the 23000 block of Loop 494, before burglarizing the Family Dollar at the 23900 block of FM 1314 
minutes later. 
 
The suspect is described as a black male wearing black pants, a black shirt, and a red hat, driving a light 
colored passenger van with a sunroof. 
  
If you have any information about these incidents or know the identity of the suspect, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3, or to remain anonymous, contact Multi-
County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference Case# 24A079263.   
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